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Book orders & subject fees
Book orders and subject fees are still able to be paid via the School Portal up to 
February 20th: http://sims.wssc.vic.edu.au If you have any questions regarding this 
process please contact the College office: (02) 6043 7500

As a principal I am often asked by parents:
How can I as a parent help my child to do well at school?
Behind the children who do their best at school, work happily at their studies and are 
involved in school activities, are supportive parents who understand the importance 
of the home-school partnership. Older students may not seem as keen as younger 
children to see their parents at school but they still need your support and help if they 
are to make the most of their abilities and do well at school.

House Sport Meetings
Today students rallied in their house sports teams in preparation for the two 
upcoming house sporting carnivals, with the first held at the WAVES swimming 
complex on Friday February 24th. This will be followed by the Athletics carnival held 
on Thursday 30th March. Indigo has taken the victory in the past four House sport 
competitions and have their eyes set on winning a 5th at this years swimming carnival.

Follow the College on Social Media with score updates, photos and videos of the 
events being posted through out the day - #WSSCSwim

Extreme Weather
Recently, we have experienced some extremely hot days and it is imperative that all of 
our students and staff take care on these type of days, sit in shaded/cool areas, keep 
hydrated, limit physical activity and look out for one another.

National Apology Commemoration in Galvin Hall

Vern Hilditch
Principal
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Coordinators
Year 10
Tim Lamb
Cynthia McFarland
Tim Bridgeman

Year 11
Chris North
Naomi Wattie

Year 12
Brydie Hind
Paul McMullen

Term 1 
30 January - 31 March

Term 2
18th April - 30th June

Term 3
17th July - 22nd            
September

Term 4
9th October - 22nd 
December

Term Dates

Monday February 13th
Year level Assemblies 

Wednesday February 
22nd
School Photographs

Friday February 24th
House Swimming Sports

Wednesday March 1st
School Photographs 
catch-up 
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Students rallied in their house sports teams today to 
prepare for the two upcoming house sporting carnivals, 
with the first held at the WAVES swimming complex on 
Friday February 24th.

Indigo has taken the victory in the past four House sport 
competitions and have their eyes set on winning a 5th at 
this years swimming carnival.

Follow the College on Social Media with score updates, 
photos and videos of the events being posted through out 
the day – #WSSCSwim

Grace Morris
Sport & Rec Trainee

House Sports Meetings
Today in a whole school assembly the College 
commemorated National Apology Day. This year 
marked the 9th Aniversary of the National Apology 
given by Kevin Rudd, our former Prime Minister.

Sue Bell
Koori Support Coordinator

National Apology Day

The College is now calling for nominations for the 2017 
School Council parent members. For more information 
and to download the nomination form, visit the following 
page on the College website: 
http://www.wssc.vic.edu.au/?p=25558

John McVean
Business Manager

College Council Nominations
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